
The entire Sunday School has been working on this year’s annual Christmas play “Believe,” which 
will be presented on December 12th at 7:00 pm, in the church sanctuary. Please join us on that 
evening as our children and youth retell the Christmas story. 
 
As 2015 draws to a close, our curriculum will be center around Advent (the coming of Jesus) and 
Christmas (The birth of Jesus). We want to thank our parents for their support! If you are not 
already attending worship as a family, the Christmas season is a great time to begin. Don’t forget, 
our children will be singing at both services on Sunday, December 20th . 
 


